
Stay in the Loop 
December 13, 2017 

 
 

Sunday, December 17th (This Sunday) 

 AM 

This Sunday we will be looking at the Christmas account from the Shepherds’ perspective. 

 

 PM 

Join us at 6:30 for our Christmas Night of Worship. We will have a time of fellowship 

afterwards; each family is asked to bring a finger food or a dessert.  
 

 

 TONIGHT is the last Wednesday that we will meet for the rest of the year; we will not have activities 

December 20 or 27.  

 

 TONIGHT at 6:15 we will have a quick meeting for all kids in choir, mission friends, RA’s and GA’s 

along with their parents and teachers. We will be done by 6:30. It’s important that you be 

here as we will be discussing the upcoming year. 

 

 December 17th!  Baptism Sunday! This is for anyone needing to be baptized that has not. We 

already have five people signed up to be baptized! Contact Pastor Chris at the church 770-229-8085 

or cwatson@harpscrossing.com if you are interested. 

 

 This Sunday, December 17th We will receiving our Lottie Christmas offering this Sunday, our goal 

is $3,000. Be praying what the Lord would have you give. We will be receiving this special offering 

through the month of December. 

 

 Christmas Night of Worship on December 17th during our Evening Service.  If you plan to 

sing/play an instrument, please contact Pastor Gary at gkubik@harpscrossing.com 

 

 Youth Christmas Party the Hatchett’s THIS FRIDAY, December 15th from 6-9 pm. Theme is 

Christmas at Grandpa and Grandma’s house.  Youth bring (PER PERSON, NOT FAMILY) Guys: 

Grandpa’s favorite finger foods, Girls: Grandma’s favorite goodies (desserts). 

 

 Ski Bible 2018 is February 19 - 22.  Registration ends on December 17.  Cost is $189 for 

students.  Chaperone cost is $90.  Sign up now to reserve your spot. 

 

 Christmas Eve Candlelight Family Service, December 24th 5-6pm. Join us for this special time of 

Worship as we celebrate the birth of Jesus. 

 

 Mom’s Morning Out for children ages 6 months-6 years old. This will be on the third Monday of 

each month from 9:00 am-12:00 noon. Our next MMO will be December 18, 2017.  Please 

contact Harriette Connell if you have any questions: 770-468-3096 

 

 Coming Wednesdays in January 2018 we will be offering PLACE Ministries.  Sign ups are in the 

hallway. See Pastor Chris with any questions. 

 

Response Team on call – December 13th – Walker Curtis 

      December  17th – Jeff Harris December 24th – Robbie Holloway 
 

Tonight’s Wednesday cleaning schedule- Debbie Allen & Barbara Fowler VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
  

Sunday, December 17th :  

   Bed Babies:  Amy Cauble, Mary Harris & Adult Needed 

   Toddlers:  Haley Rogers, Meghan Smith & Abby Greenwood 

   Children’s Church:  Angie Jackson & Molly Hatchett 

   Evening Service Nursery:  Christmas Family Night of Worship 
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